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Year 1 
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Open Door Monday 3:15-3:30pm 

 

Thank you 

Thank you very much for ensuring all 
reading books are back on a Monday. 
We have had 100% success rate with 
having the books in on time, which is 

incredibly helpful in enabling us to 
deliver the weeks reading practice 

sessions. 

BSYW 

We have enjoyed having Blackpool 
School’s Youth Workers, Helen and Sue 
into Year 1 , for 3 consecutive Tuesdays. 

They have brought alive the  Bible in 
their short 20 minute sessions and have 

taught us more about what being a 
Christian means. 

Manners  
Please remind your child about the 

importance of good manners at all times
– we have had a few children forgetting 

recently. Thank you 

This Week 
 

We have had lots of fun raising money for 

Burundi. All children did a fantastic job 

gardening on Wednesday and definitely earnt 

their sponsorship money. I hope you have 

managed to get the clothes clean, the rain 

made it a little muddy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate 
 

7th Frankie for using technical vocabulary 
correctly. 
14th Ryli for focusing in his reading and 
remembering the sounds. 

 

Christian Value/ Diamond 9 Certificate 
 

7th Harry for concentrating and applying his 
learning, enabling him to flourish. 
14th Summer for being a confident, 
independent worker. 

 

 Dates for your Diary 

 
19th October 6pm PTA meeting. All 
parents welcome. 
20th October pm Nasal Flu Vaccine in 
school 
21st October Break Up 
9th November Book Fair in for 1 week 
11th November  Remembrance Service 
23rd November Year 1 Parents’ Evening 

 


